
Hello everyone 

It was so lovely to see such a fantastic turn out to the Y3 and Y5 parents’ information meetings this week.  Thank 
you to everyone who was able to attend—your support of our ‘school and parent partnership’ is really valued. 

On Monday 25th September we have the school photographer in school taking individual 

photographs of the children.  Please make sure your child comes to school in their smart 
uniform, even if they have PE on that day.  Thank you. 

Other important dates to make a note of include: 

Tuesday 26th September  3SQ and 3AJ Outback2Basics trip 

      5BA and 5ST Leicester Space Museum trip 

Wednesday 27th September  5ZY and 5TR Leicester Space Museum trip 

Thursday 28th September   3MJ and 3GJ Outback2Basics trip 

Wednesday 4th October   Parents’ Evening* for all classes at school 3.45-6.15pm  OR 

Wednesday 11th October   Parents’ Evening* for all classes at school 3.45-6.15pm  

(*Please book your Parents’ Evening appointment time online by using the link we emailed to you.)  

Friday 6th October 9am   Year 6 Harvest Assembly (for Year 6 parents/carers) 

We look forward to welcoming you to parents’ evening on one of the two dates above. We are keen to tell you about 
how well your child has settled into their new year at school and answer any questions you may have.  Please go 
online to book your 10 minute appointment, and come and ask us about how to book if you are not sure! Thank you 
for your support. 

Have a great weekend everyone!        Cathy Grace, Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher - Mrs Cathy Grace    

Deputy Headteacher - Mr Mason 

Assistant Headteachers - Mrs Biddle-Rawbone and Mrs Mazar 

Chair of Governors—Mr Amjid Ali 

 

Thornton Road 

Ward End, 

Birmingham B8 2LQ 

0121 327 0824 

enquiry@thornton.bham.sch.uk 

    www.thornton.bham.sch.uk     22/09/2023 

Scan for 
Twitter 

The International Day of Peace (“Peace Day”) is 
observed around the world each year on 21

st
 

September. Established in 1981 by unanimous 
United Nations resolution at the General 
Assembly, it has been declared as a day devoted 
to “commemorating and strengthening the 
ideals of peace 
both within and 
among all nations 
and peoples.”   

Unicef Article created by 
Haala, Maryum, and Emma 

6ZB 



Abilities in Me Foundation 

Fundraiser at Thornton Primary. 

On Friday 29
th
 September we are 

holding a non-uniform day to raise 

money and awareness for this  

wonderful charity.   

Suggested donation £1 per  
family. 

The Abilities in Me Foundation are 
a registered charity, who write      
stories based on real families and    
different conditions that children 
have. All of the profits get put back 
into the production of making more 
books, donating books to hospital 
and school settings, giving           
supporting charities recognition,      
providing equipment to Families 
and schools.  

So, to celebrate our differences and raise some money to support 
this amazing charity, we want all of the children and staff to dress in 

bright colours. The brighter, the better! 

Scan the QR code for more information and to watch a short video clip about 

the series of books.   



Thornton Multiplication Tables  

World Cup  

Week 1: Match Results 

We are now one week in to the 2023 Thornton Multiplication Tables World Cup. 
It has been  impressive to see the levels of enthusiasm across the school. On 
Wednesday 20

th
 September alone, a whopping 252,692 questions were 

answered correctly by Thornton pupils!  

 
Match 1: Monday 18th September to Wednesday 20th September 

3SQ = 424 
WINNER 

3GJ =151   5ST = 2889 
WINNER 

5BA =2536 

3MJ = 294 
WINNER 

3AJ = 117 
  

5ZY = 2726 
  

5TR = 3534 
WINNER 

4SH = 138 4TW = 162 
WINNER 

6HB = 980 6NI = 1436 
WINNER 

4NG = 244 
WINNER 

4RE = 227 6MF = 1537 
  

6ZB = 2805 
WINNER 

Pleasingly, there are more pupils participating 

at home than during last year’s competition. 

Please keep encouraging your son/daughter 

to spend some of their free time adding to 

their class score. Scoring at home will be    

critical for the next match, as the fixtures run 

from  Thursday 21
st
 September to Monday 

25
th
 September. I look forward to sharing with 

you the future scores in next week’s        

newsletter. 
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Monday 25th September                      

Year  5 

                                                    

Tuesday 26th September                  

Year  3 

                                          

Wednesday 27th September                          

Year  4 

                                                       

Thursday 28th September                 

Year  6 

Swimming for Class 4RE 

                                                         

Friday 29th September  

5BA 

Swimming for Class 4SH 

  PE TIMETABLE 

        Parent Pay  

Dinner money and Club money must be paid in advance via 

Parent Pay, thank you.                                                                     

Dinner money is £2.50 per day and £12.50 per week.    

Breakfast Club is £2.50 per day and £1.00 for any siblings. 

After school club is £4.00 per day and £2.00 for any 

siblings.                                                                                                         

A late pickup charge (£4) is made for any pupils picked up after 

4pm.  

                                  School Attendance 

 

Class Attendance 

Well done to the following classes who achieved our school         

attendance target of 97% and above last week: 

Our school attendance last week 
was 96.6% 

    School Photographer 

On Monday 25th September we have booked a School 

Photography company to take photos of the children. Please make 

sure your child is dressed smartly in their uniform on this day. Year 5 

have PE on Monday and need to come in normal school uniform 

and not in their PE kit. 

Attention all Year 6      

Parents! Secondary 

Transfer 2024                                                                   

Applications for your child’s       

secondary school place in        

September 2023 are now live on 

the following website:                       

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/

school admissions                                                                                                   

The online application is very    

simple and quick but if you need      

support completing the form 

please contact the 

school office to arrange 

an appointment.  

Contact Form 

We urgently need you to complete and return the contact form that were sent out. Can you please 

complete the contact form with your updated details and return it to your child’s class teacher.Thank you. 

This form is extremely important as it is used to safeguard your child/children. 
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